
 
 

UOB FULL YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2003  
RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT DATE 

 
  

Singapore, 3 February 2004 - United Overseas Bank Limited wishes to announce that its full 

year 2003 financial results will be released after market closes on 20 February 2004 (Friday) 

and posted at the Group's website at www.uobgroup.com.  
 

For media enquiries, please contact: 

Ms Wendy Tan  
Corporate Affairs Division 
Tel: 6539 3981 
Fax: 6538 2559 
Email: Wendy.TanSH@UOBgroup.com 
  

 
 
 

 

 


